Burger, Kathryn (Cl-StPaul)

From: Susan Hotzler <susanh193@live.com>
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 1:48 PM

Tos: *C|-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: 477 Selby

As owners of the adjacent residential property, 483 Selby we oppose the health club license for the above referenced
property.

The residents of 483 Selby have been disrupted in the early morning hours with loud base music and shouting from
Farrells. We have witnessed this first hand thru the summer. We can only assume as the business grows the disruptions
will be greater.

No resident should be subjected to this type of intrusion.
Thank you,

Gregory and Susan Hotzler
193 Mackubin Street

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



